
From: Farzad A. Dahooei 
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 10:28 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Regarding the new application at Arnold Crescent and MajorMac 

Hi, 

I remember when we were looking for a quiet neighbourhood with low-rise buildings, we 
were strongly recommended by many people to move to the Mill Pond community and 
finally chose here as our new home. Now, we are really disappointed to hear about this 
huge project in our  neighbourhood (MajorMac and Arnold Crescent) that doesn't meet 
our expectations. 

So, I appreciate it if you consider my and my family's feelings that we are not in favour 
of this application. We believe this doesn't make sense for such a huge project in the 
heart of an old area of the Village of Richmond Hill. 

Thanks for your consideration, 

Regards, 

Farzad 
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